
World  Tongil Moo Do Federation- Philippines 
An Affiliate of: Martial arts Federation for World Peace-Philippines 

32 Samar Avenue Diliman, South Triangle, Quezon City 
Tel. 9241833 Fax: (63-2)9241826 

 
          July 26, 2011 
                                                                                                             
_____________________ 
_____________________ 
_____________________ 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam: 
 
Greetings of Peace! 
 
We are pleased to introduce to you the World Tongil Moo-Do Federation or the way of the 
Unified Martial Arts. It is a practical means of unarmed self-defense against any kind of 
assault. But more importantly, it is a way of building sound character enlightening one’s mind 
and spirit. Thus, it is an effective instrument for young people to avoid vices like drugs and 
alcohol abuse, smoking and immorality. 
 
The Tong-Il Moo-Do Philippine National Demonstration Team bagged four awards in the 4th 
World Peace King Cup Open Tournament held in Korea last October 2008 giving honor 
and dignity to our country. Also, on the National Level, the team shows courage and 
determination in joining “Showtime” a famous talent show of ABS-CBN Channel 2 and won 
the weekly competition. 
 
In this regard, may we solicit from you a financial support and to be one of our Guest 
during our National Tournament on August 27, 2011 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. at Amoranto 
Sports Complex, Quezon City. We will be recognizing and introducing you in meetings, 
announcements, promotional materials and program learning materials during the 
tournament. You may deposit at BPI Diego Silang Branch Taguig City. Savings Account no. 
9969- 0264-89, Account Name : Mr. Rafael S. Rabaño , Treasurer WTMF- Philippines.  

 
The amount collected will shoulder the expenses for medals, trophies, rubber mats,    
transportation, venue, sound system, documentations and other expenses. We hope that 
our invitation and request for solicitation will merit your kind support for the development of 
the youth and the Organization. The winners will become our National Representative for 
the upcoming Wongu Peace Cup at Korea in October 2011. 
 
It is an annual event initiated by the WTMF-Philippines to empower the potentials of 
practitioners as catalyst for promoting peace and harmony through martial arts 
tournament. 

 
We look forward to your favorable response! 

 
Sincerely Yours, 

 
 

Mr. Rene T. Lansangan 
Secretary General,  
Contact # 09192093828 & 09228932671 

 
 

Noted by: 
 
 

Dr. Edgar T. Tanate, CBF 
President 


